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Following graduation from Dundee in Dentistry in 

1991, Mark has worked in secondary care dentistry 

and oral and maxillofacial surgery since then.  Joining 

NHS Grampian in 1994, Mark has worked full time as 

a Speciality Dentist in Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery 

(OMFS) and is now the Service Clinical Director for 

OMFS and the Aberdeen Dental Hospital/Institute of 

Dentistry. 

 

His main clinical interest is paediatric oral surgery and service development, focusing on clear 

pathways of referral from primary to secondary care.  He is actively involved in undergraduate and 

post graduate teaching to dentists and dental care professionals. 

Following election to Chair of the Area Dental Committee, he was elected as Chair of the Area 

Clinical Forum and represents this advisory forum at Board meetings.  

 


